
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11.02.20 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

To celebrate World Book Day (5th March 2020) we are going have our own 

event the following week on Wednesday 11
th

 March. This is also during the 

same week as ‘Sport Relief’ which, this year, takes place between 9
th

 - 13
th

 

March.  

 

To celebrate World Book Day, we would like to have a day where we invite all 

the children to come into nursery dressed as a book character. We thought we 

would also use this opportunity to support ‘Sport Relief’ and are, therefore, 

requesting a voluntary contribution of £1 on our dressing up day that will be 

sent to ‘Sport Relief’.  

 

We hope you will enjoy celebrating this with us and look forward to seeing all 

the wonderful book characters coming into nursery. The staff will also be 

dressing up to celebrate this event.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued and valued support. 

 

 

Jenny Martin (Headteacher) 
 

 

 


